

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We would like to invite you to attend our first Parent Information Evening for Year 6 students to discuss enrolment for Year 7 2023.

Date: Tuesday 17 May 2022

Time: 6pm

Venue: School Library

The evening will enable you to meet key personnel involved in the enrolling and transitioning of students to high school, Year 7 curriculum, BYOD and to meet some of our Student Services team who support students at high school.

In addition to this, we will answer any questions you may have about Year 7 2023. We strongly encourage all parents to attend to ensure you are well informed of the important timelines in preparation for 2023.

We look forward to seeing you and your child there. Please call the front office on 9354 0600 to register your attendance.

Kelly Summers

Principal

9 May 2022